
STATEMENT ABOUT CORONAVIRUS 

 

Faith Life Church is focused on the safety of our members and the community. All frequently 

touched hard surfaces are being wiped down with approved grade disinfectant that is proven to 

kill bacteria and viruses. Church seats, doors, restrooms, and ministry vehicles are also being 

cleaned and disinfected. This is being done in all of the church buildings on campus and in all of 

the children’s classrooms and team rooms, in addition to the Sanctuary. 

 

When you attend services, we’re asking you to please be conscious of social distancing. In 

practice, that would include avoiding close contact with others (ie, wave and smile, don’t shake 

hands or hug) and leaving a couple of seats between your household/family and the folks next to 

you.   

 

We also ask that if you are sick, please stay home and watch the service online.  

 

We encourage you to visit the website for the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

(CDC) at www.cdc.gov and follow their guidelines for protecting yourself and identifying 

symptoms. 

 

http://www.cdc.gov/

